
From: Liz Segrist <lsegrist@scbiznews.com>
To: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/26/2015 7:56:26 AM
Subject: Uber statement

Can you please send Gov. Haley's statement on Uber and confirm she signed it into law?

Thanks so much,

Liz


-- 

Liz Segrist
Charleston Regional Business Journal

Staff Writer

843-849-3119
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